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On November 12, 2017 as a prelude and in preparation of its 5th Anniversary, the Family Education and 
Empowerment Foundation, FEEF Inc. organized a family enrichment seminar. About 70 people attended 
the event including 5 VVIP as well as other community leaders. 
 
The event featured a presentation by Rev. Andrew Compton, Education Direction at the International 
Peace Education Center. 
 
Rev. Compton started his presentation by introducing the Rev. and Mrs. Moon as the inspiration behind 
the teachings he was to present. He then spoke on the three great Blessings, and the importance of  the 
education of heart as the foundation for healthy and happy society. 
 
Mrs. Morse’s, the president and host of the seminar, spoke on the role of love, positive messaging and 
parental involvement and their children daily life. After a moment of group sharing, participants shared a 
delicious meal and kept on networking. 
 
 


